
 

 

 

 

 

April 26, 2018 

 

TO: Senate Division Chair Dylan Rodriguez 

FROM: Maurizio Pellecchia, Chair Executive Committee, School of Medicine 

RE: comments on “UCR 5-year planning perspective” 

The School of Medicine Executive Committee noted that a new MD/PhD graduate program is being tested/planned 

at UCR and it should be included in the Table. For additional information about the perspective MD/PhD program 

kindly contact Prof. David Lo at the SOM.   

Kind regards, 

Maurizio Pellecchia  
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